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Subject: Cancer doctor inquiry 

Re: Suspension of Dr. Keiran Phadke. 
 
I have been treated by Dr. Phadke for the past three years for leukaemia/lymphoma and I 
have enjoyed a very normal life with minimum treatment. 
 
Dr. Phadke is a very caring doctor, who has endowed me with great confidence. I feel 
overcome with regret that he should be facing these very questionable accusations by a 
"concerned nurse". 
 
I am amazed at the delay in resolving the situation, and am floundering as I seek medical help 
in the meantime. 
 
I have spoken to patients, who have all spoken in glowing terms of his wisdom and 
knowledge. His attitude is beyond reproach, and should be acclaimed without further delay. 
 
Thankyou for the opportunity to express this accolade. 
 
Yours sincerely 

8th October 2016 
 
 




